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All publications edited, printed, or distributed in the name of or 
within the School shall be under the control of the Superintendent  
and the Board. All publications approved and issued by individual 
departments shall be part of the instructional program, under the 
supervision of a sponsor, and shall be carefully edited to reflect the 
ideals and expectations of the citizens of the School. The depart-
ment supervisor shall be responsible for all matters pertaining to 
the organization, issuance, and sale of such publications and any 
other publication procedure, subject to the Superintendent’s ap-
proval. 

Advertising in individual school publications may be accepted from 
bona fide business firms, subject to the approval of professional 
employees exercising editorial supervision over the publications. 
Advertising deemed inappropriate for student readers or that ad-
vertises products presenting a health hazard, such as alcohol or 
tobacco products, shall not be accepted. 

Student participation in the publication of school newspapers, 
yearbooks, literary magazines, and similar publications is encour-
aged by the School as an educational experience. Student publica-
tions shall be directed by advisors and shall strive to meet high 
standards of journalism. 

Students who have a complaint regarding the procedures or a pro-
fessional decision affecting the content or style of a school-
sponsored publication shall present that complaint in accordance 
with FNG. 
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